
We need your voice to say NO to any
proposed freeway in Avra Valley next to

Saguaro National Park and Ironwood
Forest National Monument!

Mark your calendar and attend a public meeting
hosted by the Arizona Department of

Transportation and the Federal Highways
Administration to voice your opposition to

any proposed freeway in Avra Valley.

Tuesday, May 2, 5-7pm
Arizona Riverpark Inn

777 W. Cushing St., Tucson

Wednesday, May 3, 5-7pm
Marana Middle School–Cafeteria

11285 W. Grier Road, Marana

For more information about the
meetings and why a freeway in
Avra Valley would be devastating
to our wildlife, open spaces,
viewsheds, and dark skies, head
to: http://bit.ly/2pePt9I
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